
Information for swimmers and families attending the 

Curtin VPSC Spring into Summer Carnival, Sunday 11th December 

 

 

Please park in the overflow carpark behind the main car parking area and under the trees to the right of 

the centre.  

Entry from 7.45am - use the main entrance to Aqualife. Entrance for swimmers is $3.80 and $2.00 for 

spectators – correct change or small notes are appreciated for payment – or EFT available. We ask that 

clubs with shade shelters leave the middle section of the grassed area (under the trees) for small groups 

without shade shelters. Programs available for $5.00  - these will be available as you walk in to the outdoor 

pool area and cash is required. Or they can purchased on the raffle tables next to the curved wall with EFT 

options. 

The carnival will start at 8.45am with the 800m heats. There will be an opportunity for these swimmers to 

have a quick cool down after the event.  Please have time keepers in place ready to go. Timekeeping has 

been a challenge as there are many clubs with a very small number of competitors.  Please make sure you 

fulfill your time keeping allocation as it is important to the swimmers to get official times, and we all want 

the meet to run on time. The view on pool deck is certainly the best. The timekeeping roster is in the 

program. The timekeeping roster has been developed based on all entries at 8th December. Any changes 

past this date have not been taken into account. We have deliberately kept the meet to a reasonable finish 

time for our country participants. 

Bacon and egg burgers will be ready from 8am.  Burgers etc will be available for lunch. There is a coffee van  

on site for caffeine hits and they are located through the centre out near the playground.  

There are heaps of prizes. We have an exclusive raffle where for $10 per ticket you have at a chance of 

scoring a prize valued between $50 and $300 – limited tickets giving you a better than 1:5 chance of 

winning.  General raffle, $100 Board and  Guess the Lolly jar. 

Weather forecast is for a perfect day - remember to be Sun Smart. Bring hats as for 50m events 

timekeepers may be in the sun (not for long).  

Be COVID safe – bring hand gel with you and of course don’t attend if feeling unwell with flu like 

symptoms. 

 

Thank you for attending and supporting CVPSC. We hope you have a fun and successful day.  

Any questions please email vpsc.president@gmail.com  

 

 

 

 


